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Expert: Employees Can Take Time Off For Kids
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Grace Horoupian was quoted in an article entitled "Expert: Employees Can Take Time Off For Kids,"
posted on the Orange County Register website.

“California law requires employers to accommodate working parents for some school activities of
their children,” said Grace.

“The Bureau of Labor Statistics recently estimated that 62.2% of married couple families have two
employed parents,” she said. "The number of households with parents working outside the home is
even higher when you take into account single-parent households and non-married family units.”

Read more.
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